
From: Kayla Mhoon
To: Reg-Comment
Cc: Hicks, Basil; Blanz, Bob; "Terry Paul (james.paul@arkansas.gov)"; Jeffery Stone (Jeffery.Stone@arkansas.gov);

"Darcia Routh (darcia.routh@arkansas.gov)"; Lane Crider; Bill HagenBurger; James McCarty; Amy Wilson;
Colene Gaston

Subject: Beaver Water District Comments RE: ADEQ Proposed Changes APCEC Regulation No. 6
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 3:44:40 PM
Attachments: 2019 09 23 BWD Comments ADEQ Proposed Changes APCEC Reg 6.pdf

Good afternoon, Mr. Harper,

Please find attached comments prepared by our Staff Attorney, Ms. Colene Gaston, on behalf of Beaver
Water District, regarding the proposed changes to APCEC Regulation No. 6, for your consideration.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ms. Gaston at
cgaston@bwdh2o.or or me.

Thank you,

Kayla Mhoon
Executive Assistant
Beaver Water District
P. O. Box 400
Lowell, AR   72745
479-756-3651
479-751-4356 Facsimile
kmhoon@bwdh2o.org

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

2019 09 23 BWD Comments ADEQ Proposed Changes APCEC Reg 6

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain
types of file attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are
handled.
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